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 I am an Oregon voter who supports HB 3076.   

Gun dealers should have their business inspected consistently to ensure they are 

following the law. Too many guns purchases in Oregon end up being used in crime.  

There were approximately 6000 crime guns were recovered in Oregon last year. 

Please pass HB 3076 to keep crime guns out of our communities.  

The federal government rarely inspects gun dealers. State oversight is needed to 

ensure that this deadly industry is operating lawfully.  


